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To receive the Employee Parking paperwork, you will first have to meet with your Inflight Base leader. Once
you have received the required paperwork, you will go to the 5t floor using the red elevator where you will
present your paperwork. After you have presented your paperwork to at the parking office, you will be
given a card to scan in and out of the parking lot.

The parking office hours are Monday - Friday 0800-1600. Keep in mind the parking office is closed
between 1100-1130 for Lunch.

The employee parking lot is currently located at 4801 N Hoover BLVD, Tampa FL 33634.
Please make sure not to use the Sun Pass Lanes
Employee Parking Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
Can Inflight Leadership email me the employee parking paperwork?
e No, leadership needs to sign every request. This ensures that billing to the company will not be doubled.
Will Frontier Airlines pay for my employee parking?
o Yes, Frontier will cover your employee parking expenses at TPA.

The Company will not be responsible for paying any expenses after ninety (90) days from the date of any
transaction.

Reminder: If a Flight Attendant transfers bases and they have been on a parking pass stipend list in
that base, it is their responsibility to notify their new base leadership of their preference regarding obtaining
a parking pass in the new base or continuing the parking pass stipend in the new base.



